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The Dominguezes received their missionary 
appointment to Peru in 2012. During their first 
deputation they witnessed over 1,400 people 
receiving the Holy Ghost. While in Peru they were 
involved in crusades and revivals where over 800 
received the Holy Ghost. Geno was instrumental in 
reopening the Bible institute in Trujillo, and eighteen 
students completed their first year studies. During 
the floods of 2017, the Dominguezes coordinated 
with Compassion Services International to get food 
and water to people who were left homeless and 
also repaired several churches that were damaged. 
They had 240,000 Bible studies and tracts printed, in 
addition to about 10,000 books on Pentecostal 
doctrine. Upon their return to the field, they will base 
in Panama for their new role as Regional 
Evangelists to the Central America/Caribbean and 
South America regions. They will be preaching and 
teaching in countries within the regions. 
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